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Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Please provide Hydro’s assessments regarding the future of the power purchase

agreements from third parties after Muskrat Falls and Labrador link.

Hydro currently has existing power purchase agreements with a number of entities
for the benefit of the Island Interconnected System. Hydro will continue to evaluate
opportunities to enter into such agreements for the benefit of its customers.
Further, Hydro will review its existing power purchase agreements as they near
expiration, with full consideration of its planning criteria, as well as any benefits or

value such agreements provide to Hydro’s customers.



